
 

                       
       

QUEST ACADEMY 

Anderson Avenue, Rugby, Warwickshire, CV22 5PE 
Telephone: 01788 593 112     

Email: quest.office@macintyreacademies.org   Website: www.thequestacademy.org 

Wednesday 22nd April 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am writing to inform you that we are currently in the process of reviewing our Relationships and 
Sex Education Policy (RSE) at Quest Academy and we would love to have your input so that this 
policy is a reflection of the ongoing collaboration between the school and the families we support.  
At Quest Academy we firmly believe that working in collaboration with everyone that has an 

involvement with our learners is key to our ethos of ‘putting children and families first’. As a 

school we want to continue to work closely with both learners and families to ensure that their 

opinions and perspectives are reflected in how we support the learners in school. 

Due to Quest being a specialist educational provision, we are able to provide the National 

Curriculum in a modified format in order to better cater for the needs of all of our learners. 

However, we are expected to offer all pupils a curriculum that is similar to the National Curriculum 

including requirements to teach science which would include the elements of sex education 

contained in the science curriculum.  

In line with our ethos of ‘putting families first’, Quest would like to get the input of the 

parents/carers of all of our learners so that we can continue to monitor, review and increase the 

impact of sex and relationships education in the school curriculum.  

We would be very appreciative if you would read and review the Relationships and Sex Education 
Policy attached to this email and complete the form attached to this letter so that we can more 
effectively tailor our Policy, as well as our modified curriculum for delivering sex and relationships 
education for your son/daughter. In gathering this information from yourselves we will endeavour to 
ensure that this feedback is reflected in the review and the re-writing of the Relationships and Sex 
Education Policy. 

 
We look forward to receiving your input by Monday 4th May as we believe that your input will have 

a positive impact on the delivery of relationships and sex education at Quest Academy. We thank 

you in advance for your support on this matter.  

Yours sincerely, 

Ryan English 

 

 

 



 

                       
       

QUEST ACADEMY 

Anderson Avenue, Rugby, Warwickshire, CV22 5PE 
Telephone: 01788 593 112     

Email: quest.office@macintyreacademies.org   Website: www.thequestacademy.org 

TO BE COMPLETED BY PARENTS 

Name of child  Class  

Name of parent  Date  

Feedback regarding the Relationships and Sex Education Policy attached 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent signature  

 

 

       
 


